
Join us January 19, 2022 – 6:30-8:00PM for  
Elected Community Service Academy Session #2
 
Serving your community helps ensure decisions are 
made locally. Join MWSD for the second session of our 
three part academy about roles, responsibilities and 
what it takes to run for and win an elected role in this 
community.
Servir a su comunidad ayuda a garantizar que las 
decisiones se tomen localmente. Únase a MWSD para la 
segunda sesión de nuestra academia de tres partes sobre 
roles, responsabilidades y procesos para postularse y ganar 
un rol electo en esta comunidad.

Together we will review:
•	 Candidate Filing and Campaign Requirements
•	 The Election Calendar
•	 Campaign Strategies

Juntos repasaremos:
•	 Requisitos de campaña y presentación de candidatos
•	 El calendario electoral
•	 Estrategias de campaña política
 

Register Online at/Registrarse en línea en: 

MWSD.MONTARA.ORG

Montara Water & Sanitary District
Staying Ahead of our Local Community Needs 

Board Meetings on the 1st and 3rd Thursday of each month at 7:30 p.m. at 8888 Cabrillo Highway, Montara.  
	 Call: (650) 728-3545  		  Email: mwsd@coastside.net 	 Visit: mwsd.montara.org

 December 2021 
- January 2022

News for You: Keep RAIN out of our Sewer System; Food Waste and 
Composting; Caltrans Update; Community Service Academy #2

Montara Water and Sanitary District (MWSD) works every day to deliver water, garbage 
and sewer services for the residents of Montara and Moss Beach. Over 6,000 residents 
rely on our services for their homes and businesses. 

Keep RAIN out of our Sewer 
System to stop flooding!

Check your property’s DOWNSPOUTS 
and SUMPPUMPS to ensure they are 
NOT discharging into the sewer!  
 
When rain arrives, water from your 
gutters or basements can overwhelm 
the sewer system and cause sewage 
flooding in properties and streets.

Downspouts and sumppumps should 
discharge outside and away from your 
property.

As our community continues its recovery from COVID-19, MWSD is committed to providing safe public access 
via ZOOM teleconference for our regularly scheduled public meetings for the foreseeable future. 

November Caltrans Bypass Lands Update 

Since July, the MWSD Board has continued to pursue 
information from Caltrans District 4 regarding the 
hazardous fire conditions on the Caltrans’ Bypass 
Lands property. On November 11, we issued our 
third letter. 

As we noted in October, some targeted thinning 
activity has occurred on the property, and more 
recently, one of the abandoned buildings has been 
disconnected from electrical lines. However, the 
property is far from fire safe.  

Our recent letter submitted a formal public record 
request for information on previous and currently 
planned maintenance work on this property. We also 
continue to pursue execution of the Specific Plan 
included in the 2013 Local Coastal Program Update 
action for this parcel. No action on the community’s 
concerns has occurred during the last 8 years. 

We look forward to further clean-up by Caltrans on 
the Bypass Lands, as well as action to secure the 
community’s vision for this important asset.

FOOD WASTE AND GREEN MATERIAL 
COMPOSTING BEGINNING  
JANUARY 3, 2022

Beginning the week of January 3, 2022, your 
ninety-six gallon green cart will now be picked up weekly 
with your garbage and recycling carts and should be placed 
curbside no later than 5am on pickup day. The additional 
thirty gallon can will no longer be accepted starting in 
January 2022.  

Please have cart curbside, when full, each week with your 
other carts.


